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Feb. 23, 2007 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland 21046 
 
 
Re: Short Term Confidentiality for FCC ID: PP4PN-310 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
Per request of the FCC, this is to acknowledge that table 1 information have been on the public 
accessible web site since Feb.07, 2007. 
 
This letter is requesting for additional 45 days Short-Term Confidential treatment of these information 
was submitted on Nov.09, 2006. This provision will give Pantech & Curitel Communications Temporary 
Confidentiality of commercially sensitive information prior to product launch. 
 
  

Table 1. Short-Term Confidential 
 Description 

Instruction Manual 
External Photos 
Internal Photos 

Short-Term 
Confidential 

Setup Photos 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Chang Yeul, Kim  - Manager  
PANTECH&CURITEL COMMUNICATION, INC. 


